THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1000

71 Jux 1984
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MEMORANDUM FOR SECRET@R‘Y OF THE ARMY
e
SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

is with great pleasure I forward the attached letter from
Rurean of Investigation Director Louis J. Freeh,
concerning the outstanding assistance his Department received
from First Lieutenant George Maschek, Staff Sergeant |||} GGz

and Specialist _ during the investigation of the
bombing of the World Trade Center. First Lieutenant Maschek,

staff Sergeant [JJJJJIB 2nd specialist |l have set a stellar
example for the Department that will have a lasting impression.

I join Mr. Freeh in passing on my thanks for a job well.
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